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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY 2006 

Question No. 9
Divine Word
QUESTION:   Councillor A. White
“To ask the Manager for an update report regarding the measures to be taken at Divine Word National School as previously discussed at this committee?”

REPLY:

Contact has recently been made with both the School Principal of Divine Word National School, and the Grange Manor Residents Association in order to discuss the issue and to evaluate possible solutions. 
The Council is currently endeavouring to make contact with the Hermitage Residents Association before a final decision is made on the location of appropriate boundary treatment which will prevent the traversing of the open space by vehicles.

A sum of €15,000 has been included in the Draft Parks Works Programme for 2006 to fund the proposed boundary treatment.

